


This is a notice to propose the relocation of graves at the Savannah City Development close to Orange Farm.

The graves are situated on the Farm Doornkuil 369IQ, roughly 6 km south on the N18

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is necessary because of the planned township establishment on the land.

All persons and community descendants of the buried individuals, or anyone with an interest in the graves are invited to participate in the process and contact Mr. Coen Nienaber on 083 279 5738.



